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SOUTH POINT SCHOOL 
 

An ISO 45001:2018 Certified Institution 

NOTICE : CLASSES I - V 

Dear Parents, 

As you are aware the School has been implementing a system of a four-

day week of teaching-learning for Classes I – V since July 4, 2022 owing 

to the surge in the number of cases with Covid infection. Since the 

situation seems to have improved, and your wards have also settled down 

well in their physical classes, we have decided to resume the original five-

day week routine for them, with effect from July 25, 2022.  

 

We hope your children enjoy their school experience to the fullest. 

 

Thank you for your constant support. 

 

Principal 
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